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June 8, 2020

Director, Scott T. Murakami

Department of Labor and Industrial Relations
830 Punchbowl Street, Room 321

Honolulu, HI 96813

dlir.director@hawaii.qov

Re:  Hawaii Revised Statutes Chapter 394B Notice
Alohilani Resort Waikiki Beach

Dear Director Murakami:

Pursuant to the above-referenced statute and Hawaii Administrative Rule Section 12-506-7(c), the Alohilani
Resort Waikiki Beach Hotel, 2490 Kalakaua Ave, Honolulu, HI 96815, will be eliminating approximately 18
positions at the hotel on or about August 8, 2020. We currently employ a total of 436 associates. We are
providing this notice because the position eliminations may constitute a “partial closing” under the Hawaii
Dislocated Workers' Act.

Please contact me at 808-954-4029 or mgrauso@alohilaniresort.com if you have any further questions.

Kindly,

Matthew Grauso, General Manager
Alohilani Resort Waikiki Beach
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